NOTICE
This Notice is to inform you that the Cheyenne Housing Authority Board of Commissioners has approved opening the Public Comment Period for a proposed revision to CHA’s Administrative Plan for the Housing Choice Voucher program. 
The proposed revision incorporates HUD requirements to comply with the Housing Opportunities Through Modernization Act, which includes changes to income calculation, net family assets, and income reviews.
The complete proposed revision of the Administrative Plan is available for review on the Cheyenne Housing Authority website at www.cheyennehousing.org or at the Cheyenne Housing Authority’s offices at the following locations.
· 3304 Sheridan Street, Cheyenne, Wyoming.

· 1265 North 3rd Street, Laramie, Wyoming.  
Comments on the proposed revision to the Administrative Plan are to be submitted in writing (US Mail, email, or hand delivered) to the Cheyenne Housing Authority before 12 NOON Tuesday October 1, 2024 to:


Cynthia Keseru
Compliance Officer
3304 Sheridan Street

Cheyenne, WY  82009

ckeseru@cheyennehousing.org

